To Whom It May Concern:

With this letter | hereby resign from my position as the high school band
director at New Hampton High School effective for the 2013-2014 school year. [
could not have asked for a more wonderful place to spend two years of my life. With
a supportive administration, wonderful staff and an incredible student body, I have
had a great experience.  am pursuing a position in Shanghai, China, as teaching
international has been a goal of mine for some time, Thank you for all that you have
done for me, and know that 1 will never forget my time in New Hampton.

Sincerel

Jason Mott




February 8, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

With this letter, | resign my position as Middle School Band
Director effective at the end of the 20] 2-2013 school year.

New Hampton Community School district has been an
excellent piace for me to grow and learn as a teacher and |
leave with a positive experience and great memories! | could
not have asked for better co-workers, parents, and students to
begin my teaching career with, and for that | am grateful.

For my next adventure, | have accepted a position with the
Shanghai Community International School in Shanghai, China.

Again, I thank you for the opportunities I've had while working

at New Hampton Middle School, and | wish everyone the best
of luck in the future.

Angela Staron

Sincerely,
/







January 21, 2013

Kelly O’Donnell
Athletic Director

New Hampton High School

Dear Kelly:

It is with extreme regret that | must resign my position as assistant varsity and head sophomaore baseball
coach at New Hampton High School for the 2013 season. | have been asked to stay on as a fuli-time
salesman at Community Auto Group in Mason City, lowa and unfortunately it will not allow me to
continue to coach in any capacity.

! would like to take this chance to thank you for the opportunity and experience that | had as part of the
baseball and athletics program in New Hampton. | had a great time coaching the 8-10" graders with
Coach Hemann and was looking forward to that as well as coaching with Coach Mac at the varsity level.
It is with a heavy heart that | am unable to fuffill my coaching duties this summer, but this new position
is @ huge step up for me financially and | was unable to turn it down,

Thank you again for the opportunity to be a part of such a great staff, department, and school district.

Sincerely,

Timm Pint
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